550 Wesley Avenue Ocean City, NJ 08226 (609) 399-1915 info@octab.org octabernacle.org



Wednesday, May 13, 2020

In light of the continued need for social distancing due to COVID-19, the Ocean City Tabernacle will be holding worship services online only beginning Sunday, May 24. Each service will include a time of praise with our talented OC Tabernacle musicians — yes, Jeff & Carolyn will be back! — as well as a message from our scheduled speaker for that week. (CLICK HERE for the complete lineup.) Opening Sunday will once again feature a special Memorial Weekend Tribute to heroes in our armed forces that you won't want to miss!

We anticipate this "live stream" model being used for at least the first few weeks of the season and have been busy upgrading our audio, video, and lighting to provide engaging worship in a unique format. The stream will be available starting at 8:30 AM each Sunday and available for you to watch at your convenience on our Website, our Facebook Page, and our YouTube Channel.

We will continue to monitor health and safety guidelines and provide updates along the way by email, through social media, and at <u>octabernacle.org</u> as we look forward to worshiping together in person again. Thank you for your patience and encouragement as we walk this uncertain road together, trusting that our God knows exactly where He is leading us! *Please plan to join our Memorial Weekend Tribute on Sunday, May 24!*